Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time
2019 Parishes of
St. Ann and Holy Angels

October 19-20

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA)

Sun. 8:00AM (SA)
10:00AM (HA)

October 21-25

Mon. 8:00AM (HA)
Tues. 8:00AM (SA)

Weds

Thurs  8:00AM (SA

Fri. 8:00AM (HA)

October 26-27

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA)

Sun.  8:00AM (SA)
10:00AM (HA)

Giving Report

St. Ann;

Holy Angels:

+Lorna Coupal
+Andre Lacroix
+David & Bobby Coryea

+Ray Devins
+Julie Forkey
No Mass
+Rene Bedard
+Patti Goldfarb

+Virginia Jubert
+People of the Parish
+ People of the Parish

$3,374.10
$1,250.00

Pray always to do God’s will!

News

BISHOP'S FUND ANNUAL APPEAL

This year the Bishop’s Fund Annual Appeal begins again affer having
lapsed last year due to the Capital Campaign. Helping others
throughout the North Country is the focus of this appeal. Please be as
generous as possible. Current accounting from the diocese indicated
the following for each parish:

Holy Angels:  This years goal: $5,660.00  Received: $2.943.00
St Ann’s: This years goal: $16,461.00 Received: $8,521.00
Information and evelopes were mailed to you from the diocese.
Please notly us if you didn’t receive one or if you can’t locate the one
you received. Your gift can be mailed directly to the diocese or it can
be placed 1n the collection clearly marked “Bishops Appeal”.

Thank you. ’

Boars [ead News

The theme of this year’s Poar's Head celebrations will be “Christmas
Stories”. | his theme can enable us to celebrate (Christmas as
celebrated in the North Countrg as a communitg and as a Fami]g. You
are to receive in the mail slﬁortly aletter cxPIaining this and inviting you
to share a story of Christmas which might be selected to be shared on
one of the cvenings of the Boa{rs Hcacl. Flcasc remember we have
]ottcry tickets on sale and will soon be oPcning sales for the Dinner

and the [Festival itself. QOur next Planning committee meeting is
scheduled for: Octobcr Z}rd, 6FM at Holg Angels Ha”. A” are

we]comc.

All Souls Service

We will again be celebrating the memory of all the souls of the parish,
in particular those who have died this year, on the evening of
Wednesday, November 6" at 7PM at St. Ann’s Church. Please

mark your calendar to join us for a lovely service in prayer for those
we love who have returned to God and can no longer pray for
themselves. If you have lost a loved one this year you should be
hearing from the office in planning for this event. If you don’t hear
from us please call us. You are also invited to bring a picture of your
deceased loved ones and place them 1n the sanctuary for the month of
November as a way of reminding us to pray for them and of how truly
blessed we have been by them. Thank you.

Finance Council Meeting
Fr. Adrian would like to meet with the members of the
finance councils of both parishes on October 30" at 6PM in
the Parishes Offices at St. Ann’s. The purpose of this
meeting 1s to prepare a financial report for the people of
the parishes. Please let us know that you can attend.

Harvest Dinners
St. Joe’s: Dannemora, October 20, 11 to 5PM.

Holy Angels: Altona, October 27°. 11 to 5PM.

(These are all the dinners that have been requested to be placed in our
bulletin. If there are others then they have not notified us.)



